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The Park Pool will closed during weekdays due to school starting
back. The pool will re-open on weekends (Saturdays and
Sundays) only 12:00-6:00 PM. Last weekend for 2022 season will
be Labor Day weekend and will be open that weekend
Saturday-Monday. Thank you to everyone who came out to enjoy
our park pool this summer 2022! We look forward to next
season!

ourCouncil meeting minutes are available on website by
visiting: www.barnesvilleohio.gov/council.htm

School is back in session, which means we will need to pay
attention to school buses, school zones, and crosswalks. Please
drive with extra caution.

The Village of Barnesville has a property maintenance code in
place chapter 1381. Property owners are reminded to adhere
to this code. Every premises and structure shall be
maintained in good repair and kept free of all nuisances,
health, safety, and fire hazards, unsanitary conditions and
abate the same. Buildings should be maintained to be
weather and water tight and free of deterioration. Inoperable
vehicles shall be stored within fully enclosed buildings or
other locations not exposed to public view, or shall be
removed from the premises. Whoever violates this section
will be served with a 30-day notice to abate and given a
Mayor’s Court appearance if not abated.

The Barnesville Public Works will be picking up leaves that are
left curbside by residents of the Village of Barnesville, as long as
they are contained in paper biodegradable compostable bags. No
plastic trash bags will be accepted. Bags must contain leaves
only and will be picked up as time allows. No specific schedule
will be followed. The collection will begin Oct. 15 and will end
Dec. 15. Also, there is no longer a drop-off point at the Depot,
and will be a dumping violation if found dropping off there.

Go Shamrocks!



PAGE | 03 Village of Barnesville, Ohio Newsletter

Quarterly Newsletter

Weather Alerts

The Village of
will

be publishing a
quarterly newsletter that

will

be available
online and on pages. This
newsletter

will
cover various

hopefully keep everyone up-to-date with
our great village.

Barnesville will

going

your social media
topics and

what is on in

the

to
the

communityWe also encourage those from
that have any photographs from Community

to website to submit
them to newsletter@barnesvilleohio.com. To
have the newsletter emailed to you visit:
www.barnesvilleohio.com/newsletter.htm
sign up.

add the newsletter or

to

The Village social media accounts have been connected to a service called Weatherology to
provide real-time weather alerts when a weather event is issued by the National Weather
Service. Once a weather event is issued, it will automatically be posted onto the Village of
Barnesville Facebook & Twitter accounts. This will provide an extra layer of notification of
weather events. In addition to this the Village of Barnesville utilizes the CodeRED Weather

National Weather Service, alerts are sent via email and text. If you have not signed up for
CodeRED you can do so by visiting www.alerts.barnesvilleohio.com.

Warnings. These alerts are sent to the numbers in our database in the event of severe weather.
When the National Weather Service issues a Severe Thunderstorm Warning, Tornado Warning
or Flash Flood Warning you will receive an emergency phone call only if you are in the
projected path of the storm. In the event of a Severe Winter Storm Warning issued by the
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